

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

822 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012

January 16, 2020

Mr. James Allen
Publisher
Random Lengths News
1300 South Pacific Avenue
San Pedro, CA 90731

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for taking time out of your day to come to the Board of Supervisors meeting to testify in support of the emergency homeless shelter in San Pedro.

You were the first person to bring this idea to my attention and I am so glad that we have finally move forward. I am grateful for your support and look forward to working together in the future.

Sincerely,

JANICE HAHN

Supervisor, Fourth District

County of Los Angeles

JH:mj